Daniel Buchholtz

From: Kay Okey

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:27 AM
To: Anne Scanlon; Daniel Buchholtz
Subject: FW: Lake Superior Loop

From: GARY WAX <garywax@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Kay Okey <kokey@slpmn.org>

Cc: Anne Scanlon <AScanlon@slpmn.org>
Subject: Lake Superior Loop

This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this
email and know the content is safe.

Hi Kay

We just returned from the bus tour around Lake Superior. This was our first bus tour and it
exceeded our expectations.

It wasn’t just a drive around the lake. It was a trip of experiences.

Anne included so many interesting stops and exhibits. We experienced the culture and scenery
that we would not have known or taken time to do if we made the drive ourselves. We feel so
enriched. She included stops every one to two hours for breaks which were valuable to stretch
and move around.

We not only saw a lot, we learned a lot.

We want to let you know how much we appreciated Anne.

Anne is such a natural tour guide and thought of so many details.

We watched movies and played games with prizes. She even brought S’'mores for our first
night’s bonfire. She included tour guides for Thunder Bay and Madeline Island and museum.
She even had an ice pack available for Linda’s knee.

Anne is very approachable and has a personality that helped us feel welcome and comfortable.
We appreciated Anne for all her thoughtful planning.
Sincerely

Gary and Linda Wax



